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Minutes for Charity Association on  
Wednesday, 5th July 2022 at 9.30 am  

 
Present: 
Mrs Katharine Hubbard 
Mrs Helen Avraam  
Mrs Kay Partridge  
 
Apologies  
Miss Kelly Roberts  
 
Minutes/actions from last meeting 
The outstanding actions from the May meeting and there is one matter outstanding matter to be 
completed  
Action: Kate to ensure website is up to date and Helen Avraam to be named as a trustee.  
 
100 Club 
Kate advised not received any replies regarding the 100 Club.  Helen said to do draw on 22nd July and then 
close 100 Club due to lack of interest.  
 
The raffle will be drawn on the last day of term (22nd July) There will be three prizes as follows: - 
1st - £100 
2nd – £50 
3rd - £25 
 
Action: after draw close 100 Club  
 
Summer Fair 
Kate and Jude had a discussion yesterday about the possibility of cancelling the Summer Fair. 
 
Kate has bought prizes for tombola which can be used for something else later on in  the year.  Will have a 
considerable outlay which won’t get back and will cost the Charity Association money to hold the Summer 
Fair so best to cancel.   
 
Action: email to be sent to advise Summer Fair to be cancelled. Further email to be sent regarding raffle 
tickets.  
 
Camp Out (September)  
The date of 17th September was set for Camp Out in September.  It will be £10 per pitch.  Breakfast will be 
provided.  Parents will be asked to provide barbeque food for evening meal.  
Action:   send out information regarding Camp Out at beginning of September.  
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Any other business  
 
None  
 
 
Date of the next meeting  
 
The date for the next meeting will be decided in September.  


